July 2nd, 2014
Wade Wheatlake, P.E.

Merrick and Company
5970 Greenwood Plaza Blvd
Greenwood Village, CO 80111
Re:
Chick-Fil-A on Eubank, Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-27-14 (L21D045B)

Dear Mr. Mulberry,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-27-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB for EPC and for plat approval.


The following comments should be addressed when submitting for Building Permit:
1.  Include a Vicinity Map and either an image of the National Flood Insurance Map or a narrative on the flood zone status.

2. Is the proposed orifice plate required, since there is an orifice plate in the inlet that this system ties into?

3. Provide the direction of roof flows.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.





Sincerely,





Curtis Cherne, P.E.





Principal Engineer, Hydrology




Planning Dept.
C:
e-mail
